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Circular No. 75/2020                                            Date : 31.03.2020 
 

 

To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 

We reproduce hereunder the Circular No. 56 dated 30.03.2020 issued by the General Secretary, All India State 
Bank Officers’ Federation, the contents of which are self-explicit. 
  

With revolutionary greetings,             
 
 
 
Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay 

  (General Secretary) 
 

To all our Affiliates / Members: 
 
 

COVID19 – PERMITTING CONTINUATION OF LEASE ACCOMMODATION/BANK QUARTERS FACILITY TO RETIREE 
OFFICERS FOR AN ADDITIONAL 3 MONTHS 
 
We have sent a communication to the Dy. Managing Director (HR) & Corporate Development Officer, State Bank of India, on the 

captioned subject.  
 

A copy is enclosed for information. 
 

Yours comradely, 

 
(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 
 
No : 6466/25/20                     Date: 30.03.2020 
 

The Deputy Managing Director (HR) & CDO, 
State Bank of India, 
Corporate Centre,  
Madame Cama Road, 
MUMBAI - 400 021. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

COVID19 – PERMITTING CONTINUATION OF LEASE ACCOMMODATION/BANK QUARTERS FACILITY TO RETIREE 
OFFICERS FOR AN ADDITIONAL 3 MONTHS 
 

We wish to draw your kind attention to the extant dispensation on continuation of Lease Accommodation/ Bank Quarters facility 
which permits retired officers retention of Lease House Accommodation/Bank’s quarters up to two months, post-retirement, to 
enable the officers to relocate to their desired place of settlement comfortably. 
 

2. In the present circumstances of pandemic-COVID19, the activities in the society has become stand-still. Government has 
restrained people to stay indoors, and all activities, including transportation and labour is absent. Curfew has been imposed in 
some states.  State / District borders have been sealed. Many states have even advised landlords against forced-eviction of 
tenants also. This restricts the availability of houses also and movement from the existing house/quarters. 
 

3. Under these circumstances, our officers who have retired recently and are retiring in next two-three months are likely to face the 
hardship in securing house (in case of rented house) or to move to their own place of residence in the absence of transport 
facilities/labour etc. As such, it would be a humane act to permit such officers an extension of time of further three months more to 
continue at their present place of stay (Leased accommodation/Bank’s Quarter). 
 

With regards, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
(Soumya Datta) 
General Secretary 

Shubhajyoti Chattopadhyay  
General Secretary 

Mobile : 9434551152 
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